To

Subject

MANITEZBA

Inter-Departmental Memo pae 17 February 1981

* Mr. Charles Brandt, : - From Ppeter Bower,

Chief Conservator Provincial Archivist
Artistic § Historic Works on Paper

. Telephone
Salvage operations for Income Security and Jewish Child

PS-£-25

First ] Fold

and Family Service records damaged by fire and water

As we begin to send out our letters expressing gratitude to
various Armed Forces components who participated in the above-
mentioned operations, I wish you to know that I was very grateful
for your dedicated and knowledgeable contribution to the effort.
The operation could not have been a success without your work.
Watching you "pitch-in" with a complete disregard for your per-
sonal clothing, office hours, and your very rapid response to the
emergency was gratifying indeed. In my opinion, the financial
implications alone of what has been saved has covered the operation
of our Conservation Laboratory for many years to come.

Thank you,

PB/1d

c.Cc. Mr. Rene Prefontaine
Mr. Glen Gessell




